
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Downtown Lighting 

DEPARTMENT: Main Street 

STAFF CONTACT: Julie Smith 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends purchasing the eight light units for downtown. 

 BACKGROUND: 

Staff recommends accepting the proposal for decorative street lighting for the downtown square to 

replace the existing, outdated and nonworking fixtures we currently have in place. Additionally, the 

proposed eight fixtures will accommodate banner signage with sturdy structures not presently 

available on the existing light poles. The turnaround for delivery of the lights is two-six months, 

however, the price does not include new bases and installation costs. 

 

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

$69,960.00 

 ALTERNATIVES 

 


